
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
2 September 2013 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
Marc Hardwick, of The Guardian, recently visited St Martin’s Pre-Primary School to present a talk on 
“Kiddie Danger”.  This letter serves as a reference for an excellent talk, ideally suited to young children. 
 
Marc offers a high energy presentation which captured and held the children’s attention; he maintained 
control with easy authority.  The information he shared was honest, realistic and age-appropriate.  A 
particularly significant element was the way in which he suggested and practised with the children 
responses to varied situations. 
 
Marc demonstrates an understanding of young children and his communication was sensitive and 
empathic. 
 
I salute Marc’s commitment, hard work, passion and initiative in protecting young children.  We are 
privileged in our association with him. 
 
Please contact me if you require any further information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
B J DANIEL 
Principal 
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